
  

 

 

 

Bishop Wordsworth's CE Grammar 

School for Boys : TUESDAY FEBRUARY 3 

2015 

 

Bishop Wordsworth's School will begin today at 10.30 am.  

 

[This should allow time for public transport to resume, although at present we 

are unaware of the situation.]  

 

Dr S D Smallwood  

Head Master 
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